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March Speaker Program – Sunday Mar.20





    On Sunday March 20, 2 PM at Colonie Town Library, Jerry Shaye, President of Shaye Global LLC, along with his colleagues, will discuss and answer questions about Chinese Economy today. For further information, please contact Jerry at � HYPERLINK "mailto:jerry@shayeglobal.com" �jerry@shayeglobal.com� or � HYPERLINK "tel:518-339-5872" �518-339-5872�.





Maple Sugar Syrup Tour – Saturday Mar. 26





    On Saturday March 26, 1:30 – 3:30 PM at Five Rivers Environmental Educational Center, join us for an introduction to maple sugaring, from sap to syrup. You’ll get to twirl a brace drill, pound a spile, inspect the sap flow in our sugarbush, enjoy the aroma of sap boiling down in our evaporator and take the maple taste test. A local maple producer will be on site to answer questions and offer a variety of maple products for sale. Spaces are limited, so please inform Kirk ASAP at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo1@yahoo.com" �kkhbravo1@yahoo.com� if you would like to join, if you need a ride or if you can provide rides.





FAMILY FUN! ANNUAL BOWLING TOURNAMENT AND PIZZA PARTY - Saturday April 2





    On Saturday April 2nd, we invite all of our members, Chinese students/scholars and friends to participate in our annual BOWLING AND PIZZA PARTY.  We're sure you'll want to join in for all the fun, friendship and food for the family.


    We’ll meet at DEL LANES, (4 Bethlehem Ct., Delmar 12054 Tel: � HYPERLINK "tel:518-439-2224" �518-439-2224�) at 12:30 PM. No experience is needed! Bowling is fun and we’ll be happy to teach you a few tips!  We’ll bowl two games and then enjoy fresh pizza and soda. 


    At about 3 PM we’ll end with the awarding of special trophies to the  best  male,  female 








�





President's Message


 


    It has been a mild winter this year. I think we deserve it after suffering the cold and snowy winter for the last two years. I am hoping this mild winter will bring early spring. 


    Our Chapter will hold a series of events in March and April. These events are both educational and fun. We have been having a good number of visiting scholars from China attending our events. I hope you can join the events and meet them and learn more about China and Chinese culture. Similarly they can learn from you about American culture. 


    See you at our Chapter events. Enjoy the upcoming spring!    


                                                        


                                                       Kirk





  A REMINDER — Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" �www.uscpfany.org� 





Kirk Huang


President  USCPFA








* Do you have an email address? Send it to Mel if you'd like to be added to our "USCPFA Update" information and reminders
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Events





  "East meets West" USCPFA Afternoon Tea -                   Saturday May 7, 2016


    Britain has long been regarded as the country of afternoon tea, but tea was not introduced to Britain until 1662 when Catherine of Brayanza married Charles 11 in 1662, and she introduced it as the beverage of choice to his court.


    According to legend, tea was first discovered in China by Emperor and herbalist Shennong in 2737 B.C. In 2016 archeologists found tea in the mausoleum of Emperor Jing of Han from 2nd century B.C.   


    Both the scone and the sandwich, which are used as snacks accompanying drinking tea, can be dated back to the iron age Celtic times in Britain from 500 B.C. - 12 B.C.


    On the day before Mother’s day, Saturday May 7, you are invited to an East meets�West Afternoon Tea at the Delmar Reformed Church, 386 Delaware Ave, Delmar, NY, from 2 PM – 5 PM. There will be demonstrations throughout the afternoon of how to make both a “proper“ English tea and how to make Chinese tea. Also, enjoy scones, cucumber sandwiches, Chinese cookies and other treats. Treat your mother, grandmother, daughter, children and yourself, to this fun and cultural event. There will be a suggested donation of $5.00 per person. Monies will be used to defray costs and support our Chapter’s activities.


    Please contact Alison at 518-944-1614 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:devonalison1@yahoo.com" �devonalison1@yahoo.com� if you wish to attend, if you need a ride or can provide rides.





Annual USCPFA Cooking Demonstration


    








and teenagers/children bowlers. The cost of bowling (including bowling shoes) and pizza/soda is only $13 ($6 for children 10 and under) for members, student and scholar friends from China and $ 15 for non-members.


    We need to plan the number participating. Please contact Kirk at:   � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo1@yahoo.com" �kkhbravo1@yahoo.com�  to let him know that you will attend. Also let him know if you need ride or if you can provide rides.





Annual Membership Dinner   


                  Saturday April 16, 2016


    We believe one of the reasons we are still one of the largest Chapters in USCPFA nationally, is because of our willingness to adapt and adjust when changes need to be made.  This can be seen in such examples as our switch in focus from mainly Chinese students, to more on visiting scholars and their families, and coming up with new programs when other organizations started offering the same programs as ours. In this same manner, it was decided by the Steering Committee that it was time to make the annual banquet a less formal affair. So this year’s membership dinner will be similar as the past banquets, i.e. a chance for members, old and new, and visiting scholars to get together and socialize at a relaxing atmosphere. If there is any planned entertainment, it will be limited.  We may have some impromptu entertainment from the floor, such as scholars’ children performing, which has happened at several potlucks and is always a lot of fun! There will be fewer speeches, fewer awards and more time to catch up with friends and socialize. 


DATE/TIME: Saturday April 16 - Check-in time is 5:30 PM; we'll begin eating by 6 PM.


LOCATION: Capital Buffet (145 Wolf Rd, Albany, NY 12205) – PRIVATE ROOM. 


RESERVATIONS: Only $13 for members, scholars and students from China and $16 for non-members, which includes  all  the   food  you can eat, beverage, tea and tips. You can mail in advance your reservation to Nancy Meyer, 1034 Madison Ave, Troy, NY 12180 or pay at the door. Not a member and want to pay member price?


Simply include your membership application and dues with your Banquet reservation.





   


 In spite of the minus 40 below wind chill temperature, we had a wonderful turnout, about 40 people coming, for our tenth annual cooking demonstration on February 13.   We had three   Chinese    chefs 








demonstrating this year, Bing Chen, Xiangdong Chen





Contact information


President:  Kirk Huang     � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkhbravo@yahoo.com" �kkhbravo@yahoo.com�  


Vice President: Bea Swire   518 -399-7356 


Treasurer: Nancy Meyer   518-271-6343 nancearb@peoplepc.com


Secretary: Alison Stonbely 518-944-1614 devonalison1@yahoo.com 


Event Updates: Mel Horowitz   518-449-8817 � HYPERLINK "mailto:edusources@yahoo.com" �� HYPERLINK "http://by114fd.bay114.hotmail.msn.com/cgi-bin/compose?mailto=1&msg=017C57F2-EF90-46A0-B56B-A70BC113A357&start=0&len=3801&src=&type=x&to=melschinafriends@yahoo.com&cc=&bcc=&subject=&body=&curmbox=00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000001&a=f2d467085cfe6db587b1376b0e7b0e1aec69bbfd3b6aede5e27ccf53d3cdf338" �melschinafriends@yahoo.com��


Membership: Lorraine Okeson  518-237-7173 � HYPERLINK "mailto:lorraine.okeson@gmail.com" �lorraine.okeson@gmail.com�   





on the birthday of the founding and longtime member Rezsin Adams, who was 89 that day and was joined by several of her immediate family!  After the demonstrations, we all enjoyed the delicious dishes cooked  by  the





and Xia (Dawn) Chen.


   The dishes demonstrated respectively were: Dried bean curd and beef,   Egg     in 





documentary television series premiered on September 2015, on National Geographic Channel. The documentary consists of two episodes, episode one features China's ancient civilization with a fascinating history dating back thousands of years; episode two takes to the air to reveal how modern China lives, eats, works, travels, and plays on a mega scale.


    Filming for China from Above mainly took place entirely in the air. The use of drones is one of the biggest differences that separates it   from other documentaries about China.  Through an aerial view, the country's magnificent natural scenery and long-standing historic architecture are presented in a truly awe-inspiring way.


    From the Great Wall's 20,921 kilometer length and the famous hanging temple in Shanxi Province to the water blessing festival of the Dai ethnic minority group and the traditional hawk training of the Kazak people, China's land and culture are on display in high-definition aerial shots. the documentary also aims to combine large-scale visual displays with small personal stories that can give viewers a new perspective on China. They leave you with a yearning to experience more of what China has to offer.


you can watch an astonishing trailer of this documentary at https://youtu.be/iIbMWAwPvsk





� INCLUDEPICTURE  "http://images.china.cn/attachement/jpg/site1007/20150924/6c0b840a2e38176d997401.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





�





�crab cream style


and Sichuan  pork  with  red  peppers. The chefs were very clear in their instruction and their dishes were all delicious. We were all grateful that Dawn tempered her Sichuan dish that had hot chili peppers, as a main ingredient, so that it won't be too spicy for the American palate!  As has been our tradition, the cooking Demonstration took place during the Chinese New Year Celebration; which this year is the year of the Monkey. It also occurred


chefs and food brought � by everyone along with warm conversations. We thank the chefs and look forward to the same wonderful event next year!





Seeing ‘China from Above’


--New National Geographic documentary presents a new angle on China       Source: Global Times, By Lu Qianwen


    China   From   Above   is  a    Chinese-American 


    








Events





     A REMINDER --Check for any last minute changes on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.uscpfany.org" �www.uscpfany.org�





Quick View Calendar





Quick View Calendar





Date�
Event�
Location�
Time�
Page�
�
Sun. March 20�
March Speaker Program�
Colonie Town Library�
2:00 PM�
1�
�
Sat. March 26�
Maple Sugar Syrup Tour�
Five Rivers Environmental Educational Center�
1:30 PM


-3:30 PM�
1�
�
Sat. April 2�
ANNUAL BOWLING TOURNAMENT AND PIZZA PARTY�
DEL LANES


4 Bethlehem Ct., Delmar 12054�
12 :30PM�
1�
�
Sat. April 16�
Annual Membership Dinner�
Capital Buffet 145 Wolf Rd, Albany, NY 12205�
 5:30 PM�
2�
�
Sat. May 7�
"East meets West" USCPFA Afternoon Tea�
Delmar Reformed Church, 386 Delaware Ave, Delmar�
2:00PM


-5:00 PM�
2�
�









Membership Application – Make checks out to USCPFA


				


Name ____________________________________________________	





Address __________________________________________________		





City, State and Zip __________________________________________





Phone ____________________________________________________         Circle one of the above





Email ____________________________________________________


		     


Amount enclosed* ______________________





Mail to: USCPFA c/o Lorraine Okeson, 10 Watervliet Ave, Cohoes, NY 12047


All memberships include a quarterly copy of the National US-China Review and bimonthly USCPFA Newsletter 


* Donations are Tax Deductible to extent allowed by law.





Type of Membership





Student -- $10


Senior -- $20


Individual -- $25


Family -- $40














Place stamp here








US-China Peoples Friendship Association


President - Kirk Huang
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